Coronavirus updates from Bowls NSW

Home > News > Coronavirus updates from Bowls NSW

Bowls NSW will continue to update our community on the latest updates regarding the Coronavirus and how this will impact scheduled competitions and other events.

We are following the guidelines of Bowls Australia, The World Health Organisation and NSW Health and as the recommendations are changing frequently we will endeavour to pass on information as quickly as we can to all clubs and members.

Update 17/3/2020

JOINT ADVICE FROM WOMEN'S BOWLS NSW AND BOWLS NSW REGARDING CORONA VIRUS (COVID-19)

Notice to suspension of bowls includes social bowls events

Both Women's Bowls NSW and Bowls NSW have been continuously monitoring the Coronavirus situation.

Subsequent to a teleconference meeting with Bowls Australia and all State & Territory Associations late yesterday and with regard to the notice released by Bowls Australia today (17 March 2020), Women's Bowls NSW and Bowls NSW jointly advise the following: